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Yes to SB 1054 to help insure voter integrity. Prior to counting there needs to be 

citizen ID verification to vote. No more phony voter suppression charge for common 

sense proof of citizenship. Weak verification rules are an open door for voter fraud. 

The only real reason any politician is against citizen ID verification is to allow voter 

fraud for staying in power. It is not difficult to figure this out. Open process for viewing 

the counting of votes is only one part of the voter integrity process. Every Secretary 

of State and county clerk should want this measure. 

    The state of Wisconsin just amended its constitution, adding a decade-old state 

law that requires voters to show a photo ID before they can vote. Oregon is behind 

the times on voter integrity. SB 1054 is one chink in the chain of voter integrity. 


